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Comments: Please do not restrict access to the Gunnison national forest.  In the winter it is very difficult to

access the mountains. With the Gothic Drainage closed to motor vehicles, some of the best terrain for

backcountry skiing is too far to be accessed by foot. Please do not expand restrictions for snowmobiling in

Gunnison county or in Colorado. 


